UCSD School of Medicine
Chief, General Internal Medicine

Faculty Position. The Division of General Internal Medicine in the Department of Medicine
(http://med.ucsd.edu) at University of California, San Diego, is committed to academic
excellence and diversity within the faculty, staff, and student body and is actively recruiting
for Chief of the Division of General Internal Medicine.

Candidates must be an MD and be currently certified by the American Board of Internal
Medicine (ABIM) or possess equivalent credentials, and must be eligible for a California
medical license.

Review of applications will begin February 25, 2017 and positions will temain open until
filled.

Tenured position
Apply to: https://apol-recruit.ucsd.edu/apply/JPF01336
Non-Tenured position

Apply to: https://apol-recruit.ucsd.edu/apply/JPF01340

The University of California is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer. All
qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard to gender,
race, color, religion, sex, national origin, disability, age or protected veteran's status.



